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News & Announcements: 
v New Curriculum System Selected: We are excited to announce that Foothill has selected a new 

curriculum system! CourseLeaf (by Leepfrog) will replace C3MS, as well as streamline our production of 
the college catalog. We are putting together an implementation team, and we expect to begin meeting with 
Leepfrog in early November. Are you interested in joining the implementation team? Please reach out to 
Paul for details! 

 
v Changes to Certificate of Achievement Categories: Over the summer, the state Chancellor’s Office 

approved changes to the total units allowed for the two categories of certificates of achievement. We are 
now required to submit to the state any certificate with a minimum of 24 quarter units (previously a 
minimum of 27). In addition, we now have the option to submit any certificate with a total of 12-23 quarter 
units (that range was previously 18-26). The Office of Instruction has distributed to the CCC Reps a list of 
Foothill certificates affected by these changes, and CCC will be devising a process for changing a non-
transcriptable certificate to a certificate of achievement. For further information, please contact your CCC 
Reps. 

 
v GE Subcommittee Membership: Are you interested in being more involved with curriculum, but are short 

on hours? Serving on a GE subcommittee may be the perfect fit! We are in need of more volunteers to 
review GE applications. Even if you don’t teach in a specific GE area, you can still serve on the 
subcommittee for that area. If you're interested or would like further information, please contact your CCC 
Reps, Ben, or Mary. We'd love to have you! 

 
v CCC Topics for 2018-19: Curious about what topics CCC will be discussing this academic year? The 

committee is developing a list of priorities for this year. Feel free to connect with your CCC Reps for a copy 
of the planning document. 

 

Reminders: 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


